
 

 

 
 
Alderman Nik Kovac 
District 3 
City Hall 
200 E. Wells Street 
Milwaukee, WI 53202  
 
April 28, 2022 
 
Dear Alderman Kovac, 
 
On April 21, 2022, the Board of Directors of the East Side BID #20 voted 
unanimously in favor of the proposed development of a new affordable 
apartment complex and shared commercial kitchen on a vacant site on North 
Avenue just west of the Milwaukee River in Riverwest. 
 
The Board believes that this project is a great addition to the Riverwest 
neighborhood and the North Avenue corridor. It provides an affordable 
housing alternative to people who want to live in Riverwest and, it also 
provides those individuals seeking an urban lifestyle a place to live that is 
within a short walking distance to nightlife, entertainment, and amenities on 
North Avenue and the East Side. 
 
Please let us know if there is anything else we can do to show our support for 
this exciting development project. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Polly Kaplan 
President 
The East Side Business Improvement District 

https://urbanmilwaukee.com/place/milwaukee-river

